Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Friday 13™ October P4/5 are hosting a 'Wear
it Wild' Day to raise money for the World Wildlife
Fund. For a small donation of £1 your child can
come to school dressed up as any wild animal of
their choice.

During the day there will be various other
fundraising activities going on which your child can
get involved in tool!

We will be holding a bake sale, wild animal face
painting and guess the Teddy's birthday
competition. Cakes will start from as little as 20p,
face painting for £1.50 and guess the teddy's
birthday for 50p.

Thanking you always for your continued support

The children of P4/5
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